December 1, 2021

Bruce Martinson, Owner/Manager
Superior Ridge Resort-Motel, Inc.
8041 W. Hwy 61

Schroeder, MN 55613
supridee@boreal.org

218-663-718%

Constance Cummins
Forest Supervisor

C/O wichael Jimenez
Superior National Forest
8901 Grand Avenue Place
Duluth, MN 55808

Dear Supervisor Cummins:

RE: LUTSEN MIOUNTAINS EXPANSION DEIS
Dear Supervisor Cummins:
 am writing comments in support of the Lutsen Mountain Ski Area Expansion proposat.

Allowing the expansion to proceed would fit into the management plan of the Superior National Forest
to allow recreational uses within the boundaries. Over the years the USFS has worked in Cook County
with diverse groups to use USFS lands for ATV’s, snowimobiling, Tross country skiing ana hunting. Many
of these groups don’t like the use of another. However, the USFS has always been objective and fair to
each group. The USFS should also work with Lutsen Mountains on their expansion proposal. As aresort
owner, | can attest that the winter economy is dependent on the success of Lutsen Mountains
operations. Our resort would have cash flow problems if not for the existence of Lutsen Mountains.

Specifically, | support Alternative 2. One point of discussion with Lutsen Mountains would be for Lutsen
Mountains to share in the cost of the relocation, if necessary, of the Superior Hiking Trail. The impact of
development on the Rollins Creek watershed will be mitigated by several good management practices
including building berms to divert and retain water on the slopes and botiom of the ski runs.

Thank you for accepting my comments.
Respectiuily submitiedq,

Bruce wviartinson




